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Again, we as law abiding Oregonians are having our constitutional rights attacked.  

Theses proposed measures serve nothing more than to create criminals from law 

abiding citizens, and backdating purchases of related firearm magazines is Idiocracy.   

 

Stop wasting our tax dollars.  Start enforcing the laws we already have in this great 

state.  Start by forcing PDX to enforce their laws.  Start by fully funding our education 

system.  Start by realizing you were elected to represent, not lead.  

 

 


